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(Plaats, datum)
Dear President Moon,

I am saddened to learn that Hwang Won has not returned to South Korea for almost 50 years. On 11 December 1969, the airplane he was travelling on from the South Korean city of Gangneung to Seoul was hijacked to North Korea. While 39 passengers returned home in February 1970, 11 people, including Hwang Won, continued to be held in North Korea. The North Korean authorities have thus far refused to confirm the whereabouts of Hwang Won, or whether he is alive or dead. Through piecing together limited information provided in recent years by a broker who took people out of North Korea, Hwang Wons son has strong reasons to believe that his father is still alive.  

If indeed he is alive, Hwang Won will turn 82 years old this year. Time is running out for him to be reunited with his family in South Korea. 
I ask you to help end the enforced disappearance of Hwang Won in North Korea.
I therefore urge you to ask Kim Jong-un or relevant North Korean authorities to immediately investigate the case of Hwang Won and provide accurate information regarding his fate, and to ensure that he is reunited with his family in South Korea. 

Yours sincerely, 
(Naam, adres)
